RECEIVED
U.S. E.PA.
Eurika Durr - Clerk of the Board

03 FEB 12 PH 3 24
U. S. EPA - Environmental Appeals Board (1103M) . -
1200 Pennsylvania Ave. NW CHVIR.APPEALS BOARD
Washington, D.C. 20460-0001

(202) 233-0122

Re: Permit Number: MI-075-2D-0009

Appeal Number: UIC 13-01

Dear Eurika Durr

This letter is to inform you and the EPA of a change in my e-mail address. The security on my -
former e-mail account wardance@live.com was breached and some e-mails deleted. As of
February 1%, 2013 my new e-mail address will be ear_thprayvgr@hotmail.com Please take note of
this change and use earthprayer@hotmail.com for all official contact. | have also informed West
Bay Exploration Company of this change through their attorney, William Horn. Thank you for

your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
?éﬁz\ NowI \\
Peter Bormuth
142 West Pearl St.
Jackson, M1 49201

(517) 787-8097

Dated;_1-30—13 _ R earthpraver@hotmgjl.qqm_

cc: William Horn



